
NEWSLETTER

To get ready for the upcoming return of our Friday Youth
group in Kyle Village Hall, a group of volunteers got

together to clean and paint the hall. It’s made such a big
difference and we are so thankful to our volunteers for

giving up their time to help in this way. 

KYLE HALL WORKPARTY 

At the start of this month, we had our Back to
School with God all-age service. It was fantastic to
meet together to worship God together and pray
for our local schools, pupils and school staff. We
are hoping this will be the start on regular joint

all-age services in South Skye and Lochalsh again.
Our next all-age service will be on:

Sunday 24th November 

ALL AGE SERVICE 

A REFLECTION

"Then He said to His disciples, "The harvest is
plentiful, but the labourers are few; therefore

pray earnestly to the Lord of the harvest to
send out labourers into His harvest."

Matthew 9:37-38
 

Over the last few months, we've seen God
work through the children and youth work
going on throughout our area. We've been

involved in the lives of many families
throughout South Skye and Lochalsh. We

have lots to be thankful for.
 

As we reflect on a busy summer, full of holiday
clubs and youth camps, and look forward to

plans for the next few months, we are in need
of more volunteers to help with our ongoing

children and youth work. We have lots of
plans for this coming term, but without

volunteers. 

Please be praying for more volunteers to
help us with our children and youth work in

South Skye and Lochalsh, And, if you are able
to, please consider whether you could get

involved in our ongoing work throughout the
year. 

 

A PLENTIFUL HARVEST 
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. Finally, at the end of July, we had our
final holiday club in Kyleakin, with 40

children coming along that week. Colin
volunteered both the Inverinate and
Kyleakin HBC and the Youth Activity

Week and said: 

“The kids all really enjoy the club and so
did I. We pray that seeds will have been
sown and the children will have learned
more about Jesus and what it means to

follow Him. 

The Youth Activity Week in Glenelg was
as usual hectic and exhausting, but so
rewarding. The young people enjoyed
the activities and in the evenings we
were able to discuss and share the

gospel with them. I was encouraged by
how much the young people engaged

with the discussions and pray that they
will meet Jesus for themselves and put

their trust and hope in Him.” 

GIVE THANKS FOR
For the …. children involved in holiday

clubs this summer
 

For all our amazing volunteers
involved in children and youth work

this summer
 

The enthusiasm in our young people to
get involved our Friday Youth Group,
which is starting again over the next

few weeks

PRAYER POINTS
GIVE THANKS FOR

For the …. children involved in holiday
clubs this summer

 
For all our amazing volunteers

involved in children and youth work
this summer

 
The enthusiasm of our young people

to get involved our Friday Youth Group,
which is starting again over the next

few weeks

MAGNITUDE 
Following our that week, we took a
group of 6 young people down to
Lendrick Muir in Kinross to attend

Magnitude Conference. This festival
was a great opportunity for young

people

That the Bible stories and messages
shared with children and young people
throughout the summer will stay with

them and that they would reflect on
what they have learned about God 

That we would be able to find
volunteers to help out with children and

youth work throughout this coming
term

 
For Timmy as he starts back his work

in local schools again
 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN UP TO

PRAY FOR

 In July, we had our three holiday Bible clubs
(HBC) throughout the area. Our first club was
in Lochcarron. We had a group of 27 children
attending over the week and it was a really

fantastic week! 
 

The following week, we had our HBC in
Inverinate and our Youth Activity week in
Glenelg. This was another fantastic week,

with 21 children coming along during the day
and 16 young people coming along in the

afternoon. 

Mairi, one of our volunteers, said:
“It was so encouraging to see the young
people engage with God-it was a really

special experience” 

 

 

SUMMER ACTIVITIES 


